
Newsletter
Friday 6TH June 2025https://jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk/

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I hope all our families who are celebrating Eid are having a wonderful time. 

It is hard to believe we are now in the final half-term of the academic year. As we approach the end of the year, there 

remains a lot for your children to enjoy and participate in. Some pupils have their final visits of the year due to take place 

soon (please see the following pages for more information). The Jubilee's Got Talent Grand Final is nearly upon us and I 

know the finalists have been busy rehearsing. Also, the whole school has our annual Sports Day to look forward to 

(weather permitting). 

Another important event taking place this term will be your child's transition into their new class ready for September. 

Pupils in Year 6 are due to spend 2 full days in their new school (1st and 2nd July). For parents and carers of our current 

Year 6 pupils, please check with your child's new school the plans for their transition days. We hope they enjoy it!

For all other pupils (currently in Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, and Y5), your children will spend one full day with their new 

teacher on Tuesday 1st July. We know that transitioning to a new year group and class is both exciting and daunting for 

children and we always aim to make this experience as smooth as possible for pupils. Some ways we help pupils to settle 

quickly are:

• ensuring all classes are set up in a very similar way

• ensuring reward systems and teaching styles are the same throughout the school

• future class teachers and current class teachers meet to pass on all important information about every pupil

• teachers spending time seeing pupils in their current classes

• teachers making themselves available to meet you to discuss your children and share information

We know that one of the pupils' biggest concerns is often whether or not they will be with their closest friends. As 

leaders, we always aim to ensure that all pupils have familiar faces in their new class however it is possible for pupils to 

be with everyone they would choose to be with. Please speak to your child to reassure them and prepare them for this 

and remind them that they will be able to play with their closest friends during breaks and lunchtime. Similarly, some 

pupils might have a teacher in mind they are hoping to be with. While it is possible this could happen, please also 

support your children in knowing they will have a wonderful and highly skilled teacher who will support them to have a 

fabulous year.

Concerning next year, school places at Jubilee are quickly filling up in all year groups and for some year groups, we now 

have a waiting list. If you have or know of, children who require a school place and would like to become part of the 

Jubilee family, please contact the school office quickly to avoid missing out in the future. 

Kind regards,

Ross Brooks

Head of School

Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy



Term dates 2025

Dates for your diaries

• Monday 9th June – YR 6 library trip

• Monday 9th June – First Curriculum Club day

• Monday 16th June – EYFS library trip

• Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th June – YR5 Southwell Workhouse

• Thursday 19th June – Jubilee’s Got Talent Show
• Monday 23rd June – YR 1 library trip 

• Tuesday 24th June – YR 6 Eyam

• Monday 30th June – YR 2 Library trip 

• Thursday 3rd July – YR 1 Skegness

• Monday 7th July – YR 3 Library trip 

• Wednesday 16th July Harry Potter World 

• Monday 14th July – YR 4 Library trip  

• Monday 14th July – Last Curriculum Club day

• Monday 14th –Friday 18th July Treat week/year 6 activity week

• Thursday 24th July – Last day of school! 

Sports Dates for your diaries

• Mon 16th June - Year 3 Fun-Run at Trinity School

• Mon 16th June - Year 6 trip to the Tennis Centre

• Tues 24th June - KS1 Drama Workshops

• Thurs 10th July - Year 3/4 ice skating at Motorpoint Arena

• Thurs 17th - Year 5/6 ice skating at Motorpoint Arena

• Friday 27th June – Sports Day!  
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Friday 27th June

In the event of bad weather, it may be rearranged to another day. 

On the Jubilee Field! 

Enter through the 

Nursery Gate from 

8:30 am!

KS1 – 9 am – 10:30 am

KS2 – 10:30 am – 12 pm 

Throwing

Running

Races

Relays Grown-up 

Races!!



Term Dates:  

End of School Year: Thursday 24th July 2025

Back to School: Wednesday 3rd September 

2025
If you need any information or need to speak to someone about your child or any other matter:

PLEASE CALL THE 

SCHOOL OFFICE ON:  

0115 9155719
or email 

admin@jubilee.Nottingham.sch.uk

You can also contact us via the School Gateway App

Pre-loved uniform available 

from the School Office

1st session: Monday 9th June 2025

2nd session: Monday 16th June 2025

3rd session: Monday 23rd June 2025

4th session: Monday 30th June 2025

5th session: Monday 7th July 2025

6th session: Monday 14th July 2025

CURRICULUM CLUBS DATES

mailto:admin@jubilee.Nottingham.sch.uk

